
Community Improvement Team 
October 7, 2015 

 
 

ATTENDED:  J.Tenuto, S.Stegen. R.Heyl, D.Kerr, K.Prizzia, A.Cohen, V.Danskin  
 
GARDENS MAINTENANCE:  Keith Buesing will continue to maintain the Welcome area 
near 
the Thruway.  In addition, we will mulch and weed the Community Center rain gardens, 
and weed the Friendship Garden in Peace Park. 
 
 
NPYP:  Kathy suggested that we train and pay Teen Seen volunteers to help with Adopt 
A Hiway and other projects. 
 
HANGING BASKETS:  Sue is interested in finding out the total true costs of this project, 
including  
the amount paid by the Village for watering the baskets. 
 
HOLIDAY DECOR:  Kathy described the plans for Nov. 15 through the New 
Year.  Residents and 
businesses will be encouraged to hang white lights which will be provided by the 
Chamber and its sponsors. Nov. 20 there will be drives for food, clothing, and blood at 
various locations.  Dec. 4 
will see a tree lighting and on Dec. 5 there will be carollers, carriage rides, wreath and 
ornament making on Huguenot Street.  HHS event planner Kara Gaffken is working with 
Kathy on this. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  November 4, 8:30 a.m. at the Community Center. 
 

 


